
Wilmington Cemetery Commissioners Meeting 

Thursday, April 29,2021 

4:30pm at The Wilmington Fire Station 

Agenda: Reorganization 

Spring Maintenance 

New items 

All present- Walter White, Scott Moore, Kappa Khachadoorian, Fred Skwirt, Donna Moore, and Ralph 

Staibs. 

Voting was put into motion by Scott and Kappa is Chairman, Walter is vice chair, Fred is Sexton, Scott 

Treasurer, and clerk Donna all were in favor. 

Meeting time were set for every other month at the Wilmington Fire House on June 17th, August 19th, 

& October 21st. An apologize was given to the commissioners and the voters for the incompletion of past 

Cemetery minutes.  We will get them to the Town in a timely matter accordance with the Vermont 

Statues. 

Welcoming to Ralph for the next five years as a Cemetery Commissioner. 

Discussion was on repairs to Riverview, Restland, Avril stand, and Cuttings all cemeteries were 

overviewed some repairing of stones in Restling were done by Mark Spiller and a fine job was 

completed. 

Stones and trees were tagged in the cemeteries, work and repairs will continue Walt, Kappa and Ralph 

will be in contact and oversee the work being done. 

 Riverview and Intervale- A discussion on the depth of the water pump, roadway, vault space and a 

gravel placement in Riverview. Ralph will talk to Bill Hunt and see about the green space and the same 

for markers of 4x5 plots in Cuttings for cremations only grave space that may be available. Fred has the 

map. 

New Business, 

The By-Laws and Regulations to all cemeteries in Wilmington needed to be reviewed and rewritten. All 

were in favor and changes were made and accepted to the By-Laws and Regulations.  

A copy of the Cemetery Regulations will be given to all purchasers of cemetery lots.  

 A tree that was planted and needs to be reviewed then removed or replaced this would be a Barton 

plot and we will speak with the owner and see what recommendations we can give them to put it in its 

proper place. 

Meeting adjourned of 5:50 PM 

Respectfully Submitted, The Wilmington Cemetery Commissioners 


